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Abstract  
Leroy Biehl, Agriculture in Illinois, AI-A-L-2007-022 

 

Biographical Information & Synopsis: Dr. Leroy Biehl was born in Michigan on June 

30, 1934 and moved to Illinois when he was four years old. He was raised on a farm in the 

Salem, Illinois area, and attended the University of Illinois, graduating with a degree in 

veterinary medicine in the spring of 1958. He practiced veterinary medicine in the Olney and 

Albion area for many years, primarily in a large animal practice. He moved to Urbana, Illinois 

in 1972 and began work at the University of Illinois as the swine extension veterinarian.  Dr. 

Biehl retired from the university in 1999. 

 

 

Topics Covered: Farm life in Illinois; Veterinary medicine in Illinois; swine and hog 

operations; University of Illinois; changes in veterinary medicine; University of Illinois Swine 

Extension center 

 

 

 

 

 

Note to the Reader: Readers of the oral history memoir should bear in mind that this is a 

transcript of the spoken word, and that the interviewer, interviewee and editor sought to 

preserve the informal, conversational style that is inherent in such historical sources. The 

Abraham Lincoln Presidential Library is not responsible for the factual accuracy of the 

memoir, nor for the views expressed therein. We leave these for the reader to judge. 
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